
Marna Miller
Falmouth
LD 30
Dear Transportation Committee,
As a Falmouth resident who enjoys biking, walking, and nordic skiing, I would 
benefit immensely from the proposed interim rail trail running from Portland to 
Yarmouth. Roads in this area are getting busier and busier. Off-road options for 
bicycling and other non-motorized activities are desperately needed. 
I have also submitted testimony in support of LD511, and I hope the committee will 
amends LD30 to authorize the trail all the way to Auburn.
Thank you! 


